

## District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



May 16, 2008

Clark Ray, Director Department of Parks and Recreation 3149 16th Street, NW Washington, DC 20010

Re:

Proposed Dog Park at Kingsman Field

Mr. Ray:

At our regularly scheduled public meeting on May 8, 2008, our Commission voted unanimously to support the Hill Hounds application for a dog park on Kingsman Field.

Hill Hounds representatives stated that their application meets Department of Parks and Recreation (DPW) requirements and that they are providing multiple configuration options. Accordingly, our Commission supports any of those options as DPW deems appropriate.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Omar Mahmud of our ANC's Transportation and Public Space Committee at (202) 546-1520 or familymahmud@yahoo.com.

On behalf of the Commission,

Joseph Fengler, Chair

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Cc: Tommy Wells, Councilmember Ward 6